
From: Pat Kellogg [mailto:pk@kelloggsurvey.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2017 10:18 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: FW: Opposition MOA Plymouth Village Water and Sewer 
 
Good morning, Pam. I’m requesting that my letter  
to the Plymouth Village Water and Sewer by posted 
as a public comment on the SEC site for Northern Pass. 
I am posting it in the mail today. 
Thank you, Patricia Kellogg 
 
 
November 7, 2017 
 
Board of Commissioners, 
Plymouth Village Water and Sewer 
227 Old North Main Street 
Plymouth, N.H.  03264 
 
To the Board of Commissioners, 
 
I write to you in opposition of the Memorandum of 
Agreement (MOA) that the board signed this past 
October, 2017 between your department and  
Northern Pass. The MOA is to bury a transmission 
line above the existing utilities on Main St., Plymouth. 
 
If approved, this agreement will greatly affect the 
town and Plymouth State University, my alma mater. 
As a former student, I am well aware of how important 
the PSU students are to the economic success of 
businesses on Plymouth Main Street. PSU will be 
affected by the Northern Pass construction, which, 
if started, would overlap the beginning and end of 
the academic year. 
 
Again, I urge the Commissioners to stop your  
negotiations with Northern Pass. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Patricia Kellogg  
320 Manns Hill Road 
Littleton, N.H.  03561 
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